
Town of Milton 

Planning Board  

Public Hearing Notice 

 

The Milton Planning Board will be holding a Public Hearing on Tuesday March 6, 2018 at 

6:30pm at the Milton Town Hall, 424 White Mountain Highway, Milton NH. The purpose of the 

Public Hearing is to receive public input on the approved language for the proposed amendment 

to the Driveway Regulations. The purpose of the amendment is the update the Driveway 

Regulations. A copy of the Driveway Regulations is available at the Town Hall and on the Town 

Website www.miltonnh-us.com  

http://www.miltonnh-us.com/

